
Memorial Tree Initiative
The Ash boar disease that impacted Central Kentucky over the past few years, has

decimated our tree canopy throughout our property.  The staff and Facilities and

Property Committee have been working with Tree Lexington and Seedleaf to help

replace what we’ve lost. Recently, we’ve learned of being awarded a $ 2,000 grant for

beginning to replace what we’ve lost with new plantings. In addition, the neighbors of

Charlie Powers donated funds to provide a couple of more substantial trees to be

planted in his memory. Members and groups in our church may wish to establish

funds for memorial trees to honor others we’ve lost in blessed memory over the past

couple of years.  The amount for securing and planting more mature trees is

estimated as between $ 250 - $ 500. If you are interested in helping fund such an

effort, please speak with Mark or Charles.
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https://www.treeslexington.org/
https://www.seedleaf.org/

